
   

   

 
NOTICE TO PARTICIPANTS AND STAKEHOLDERS 

June 20, 2017 

Re: Options for Enhancing the Design of the Regulated Rate Option – Request for 
Comments on Draft Report 

On April 18, 2017 the MSA received a letter from the Minister of Energy requesting that the 
MSA prepare a report on options to enhance the design of the Regulated Rate Option (RRO). 
The MSA published this letter, along with a request to stakeholders to provide comments on 
RRO options by April 21, 2017.  

The MSA received comments from 20 stakeholders. Stakeholder comments are available here. 
Comments are best navigated using the PDF table of contents or by clicking on the hyperlinked 
submission in the list of submissions.  

A draft report and stakeholder comments were provided to the Minister on June 1, 2017. Today, 
the MSA is releasing a draft of its report for stakeholder comment. The MSA requests that 
stakeholders provide specific comments and suggestions for improving the report in the context 
of the Minister’s request by July 18, 2017. All comments should be sent to 
stakeholderconsultation@albertamsa.ca. All comments will be published on the MSA’s website 
and attached to the final report. After receiving comments the MSA will revise the report at its 
discretion and publish a final version. 

In addition to providing written comments, should stakeholders wish to meet regarding the 
report, please contact me directly. 

Mark Nesbitt 

Manager, Retail and Investigations 

403-705-3195 

mark.nesbitt@albertamsa.ca 
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